
Viridian Testimonial – Mike Cocco
 
 
Before our chapter was going to commit to joining the Viridian Non-Profit program, as 
chapter President I felt it was necessary to be the “test-case.”
 
Therefore, last year, I filled out the online form to choose to purchase my electric from 
Viridian, instead of the default provider.  Since that time, a period of over 8 months, I 
have seen no difference in my electric service, PSE&G is still the utility company and 
handles all service calls as normal, and I have saved some money on my monthly electric 
bill!
 
The most important part--- choosing Viridian will help our chapter raise funds for our 
scholarships, that benefit local residents in the Northern NJ area!
 
Please join me today and Choose to Help our Chapter’s Scholarship Fund by Choosing 
Viridian.
 
If you have any questions at all about this, I would be happy to share my experience to 
ease your concerns, please email me at mikecocco1@gmail.com. 
 
Thank you,
 
Mike Cocco
Chapter President
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